
LES

RESOLUTION NO. - 2022

RECOGNIZING and honoring Jill Meyer for her numerous contributions to the business
community of Cincinnati, as part of the City of Cincinnati's recognition of Women's History
Month, during which the City celebrates women who are making history today while bringing
national attention to Cincinnati and serving our community.

WHEREAS, Jill Meyer is a Cincinnati native and a graduate of the College of Mount St.
Joseph and the Salmon P. Chase College of Law, and was the first woman to serve as Member-in-
Charge of Frost Brown Todd's Cincinnati office; and

WHEREAS, Ms. Meyer always has maintained an unshakeable faith in the potential of the
Cincinnati region; and

WHEREAS, Ms. Meyer is the President and Chief Executive Officer of the Cincinnati
USA Regional Chamber, one of the largest metro chambers in the nation, encompassing 4,000
member businesses; and

WHEREAS, Ms. Meyer has assisted regional businesses to thrive by supporting initiatives
to attract talented individuals to the region, including the development of City infrastructure and
the promotion of a vibrant arts and music culture in the community; and

WHEREAS, Ms. Meyer has made numerous contributions to the business commimity of
Cincinnati as a board member of 3CDC, CincyTech, Cincinnati USA Convention & Visitors
Bureau, and the City of Cincinnati Department of Economic Inclusion Advisory Board, and as the
previous Director of the Hamilton County Transportation District; now, therefore,

BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the City of Cincinnati, State of Ohio:

Section 1. That the Mayor and this Council hereby recognize Jill Meyer as a 2022 City of

Cincinnati Women's History Month honoree, for her leadership in the business community of

Cincinnati and dedication to making the City a better place for all citizens.



Section 2. That this resolution be spread upon the minutes of Council and that a copy be

provided to Ms. Meyer through the office of Councihnember Owens.

Passed: , 2022

Aftab Pureval, Mayor

Attest:

Clerk

Submitted by Councilmember Meeka D. Owens


